
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

We have welcomed our Prep – Year 2 students back to onsite learning. It has been exciting to walk 

around our school grounds and hear the sounds of laughter and seeing smiles on faces.  
 

Our Year 2 students have demonstrated their independence as they wave goodbye to their family 

at our school gate each morning and walk through the grounds to their classroom by themselves.  

Our Year 2 teachers have been busy, revising content taught over the remote learning period, 

planning new units of learning and assessing for our Term 2 reports. It has been a huge term and 

our teachers have done an amazing job. 

Key reminders for Year 2: 
 

 For the remainder of Term 2, learning begins at 8.45am and finishes at 3.00pm. 

 All children must bring a labelled bottle filled with water.  

 Continue to drop your child off at the allocated gates by 8.30am. 

 During Recess and Lunch breaks, Year 2 students are to play on the Basketball courts and 

shade sails. 

 Prep – Year 2 parents will have a 10 minute window to pick up their children on the school 

grounds, 3.00pm – 3.10pm, and after this time, you will be asked to wait outside the school 

grounds. 

 Apple iPads (either personal or loaned from the school) can be brought to school for use in 

the classroom. 
 

We are looking forward to having our Year 3 – 9 students join us onsite Tuesday 9 June.  Thank you 

again to all Year 3 children and their families, we are incredibly proud of the effort, work and 

support from all of you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our Year 3 teachers have explored Google Meet with their 

class, our students and teachers were extremely excited to see each 

other online. Our teachers shared key messages about changes to 

our school procedure and structures to help support our students 

with their transition back to school. The Google Meet was also a 

great way to reduce any anxiety that students may have been 

feeling and to get them excited about returning to school. 

 

 

3AD Google Meet 



 
 

 

 

 

Key reminders for Year 3: 

 For the remainder of Term 2, learning begins at 9.15am, and finishes at 3.30pm. 

 Year 3 students are asked to wait before school in the Community Garden or around the F 

block. 

 Students need to bring a drink bottle filled with water and labelled with their name. 

 During Recess and Lunch breaks, Year 3 students will be asked to play on the Synthetic 

Sports field. 

 Students are asked to meet parents or carers outside the school gates. 

Have a great long weekend, and we look forward to seeing all students return to school on 

Tuesday 9 June. 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Rily Dorgan, 

Assistant Principal,  Years 2-3 


